
From: Neil Copeland on behalf of networks innovation
To: Brian Woods
Subject: FW: Version 2.1 of the Network Innovation Competition (NIC) Governance Documents
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From: Hey, Roger D. [mailto:rhey@westernpower.co.uk] 
Sent: 21 July 2015 09:06
To: networks innovation
Subject: Version 2.1 of the Network Innovation Competition (NIC) Governance Documents
 
Dear Andrew Burgess
 
Thank you for your consultation letter dated 25 June on the above topic.  WPD do not wish to
make any objections or further representations on this topic. 
 
In line with usual practice our 2015 NIC documentation is now at final sign off stage and we
would like to submit it ahead of the deadline.  I would therefore appreciate early notification as
to whether you receive objections by the 23 July consultation deadline.  I will then be able to
submit electronic and paper copies of our NIC documentation with the appropriate interest rate
assumptions. 
 
Yours sincerely
 
Roger Hey
 

Future Networks Manager 
Western Power Distribution 
Herald Way, Pegasus Business Park,
Castle Donington. DE74 2TU
 
Tel: +44 (0)1332 827443
Mob: +44 (0)771 005 8254
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